
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 15 October 2012 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE12/0193)  PROGRAM – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Hanson-Young (written) asked: 
 
Internal audit of IMR findings: Regarding the PRE assessment, how many of 
the eligible clients had a submission lodged on their behalf by their IAAAS 
provider? How many clients had no submission lodged by their IAAAS 
provider? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
It is not possible to extract from DIAC systems figures on the number of PRE 
cases who had additional information provided by their IAAAS provider. 
 
Clients allocated to PRE were advised in writing and their agents were invited 
to provide further information. Any additional information received was taken 
into consideration in the PRE assessment. 
 


